
 
SaddleBrooke Hiking Club 
Member Recognition: April 24, 2018 

 

 
 
 
SIGNIFICANT CONTRIBUTION RECOGNITION 
Annually at the fall picnic, the club will honor one or more individuals who have made a 
significant contribution to the club during the past year. In addition to honoring them at the 
picnic, the president will prepare an article for publication in the SaddleBrooke newspaper and 
our own newsletter. 
 
 
VOLUNTEER PICNIC 
Annually in the spring a volunteer picnic will be hosted by the Executive Board honoring the 
hiking guides, all committee volunteers, trip organizers and any others determined by the board. 
The board will be responsible for all aspects of the event. 
 


